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To whom it may concern!

To my way of thinking Sizewell C should NOT be allowed to happen. This is in an
area of great natural beauty, and it should be left to continue it's natural support to
the environmental system.

Just some of the reasons in my mind are - Lack of a secured long term water
supply, sea water would not work.

| have concerns about the impacts of a water desalination plant during
construction, why not use the water wisely, at less expense and maintaining a
supply to people who need it and could use it more wisely.

The uncertainty about coastal defences amid new reports on sea level rising.
The dispute over the project's contribution (or not) to Biodiversity Net Gain.
Traffic and disruption, more roads, more accidents, more deaths, and road
damage and disruption.

The impact on local businesses and tourism would be a crime.

The Impact on AONB, the huge loss of rare habitats etc and it's destruction of
ANY environmental benefits.

| just do not see the need for it, when we are an island, SURROUNDED by TIDAL
WATERS where the power of the seas can maintain us more efficiently and very
much more cost effective, and certainly more green.

And a MAJOR concern to me is the waste that is not biodegradable and there is
NOWHERE safe for it to be kept like a time bomb for several years.

Yours Sincerely

Wendy Collier.
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